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Comments Sought on Exempt Organization Return.

The IRS asked for public comment on Form 990, “Return of Organization Exempt From Income Tax
Under Section 501(c), 527, or 4947(a)(1) of the Internal Revenue Code (except black lung benefit
trust or private foundation),” and related schedules. Comments are due by June 25, 2013.

Send comments regarding the burden estimate, or any other aspect of the information collection,
including suggestion for reducing the burden, to (1) Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs,
Office of Management and Budget, Attention: Desk Officer for Treasury, New Executive Office
Building, Room 10235, Washington, DC 20503, or email at OIRA Submission@OMB.EOP.GOV and
(2) Treasury PRA Clearance Officer, 1750 Pennsylvania Ave. NW., Suite 8140, Washington, DC

20220, or email at PRA@treasury.gov.
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